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Keep buildings safe and healthy with a managed cleaning program 

Today’s cleaning professionals are on the front lines of helping prevent the spread of infection. It is important to 
be prepared and take the required steps to clean and disinfect properly with an effective infection control 
program, including the right products combined with training and management tools. Whether it’s human 
coronaviruses, the common cold, or influenza, Spartan offers a program to keep building residents safe and 
healthy. 
 

CDC Guidance on Disinfection 
 

With the emergence of Novel Coronavirus outbreak, it is important to revisit the guidance from the CDC on 
preventing the spread of infection. Since most infectious pathogens are primarily spread through person-to-
person contact, hand hygiene is a primary part of preventing transmission. Facilities should ensure that adequate 
hand hygiene solutions are available and proper hand hygiene techniques are observed.  
 
Although microbiologically contaminated surfaces can serve as reservoirs of potential pathogens, generally these 
surfaces are not directly associated with transmission of infections. The transferal of microorganisms from 
environmental surfaces to people is largely via hand contact with the surface. Although hand hygiene is important 
to minimize the impact of this transfer, cleaning and disinfecting environmental surfaces as appropriate is 
fundamental in reducing their potential contribution to the spread of viruses. 
 

Selecting the Correct Disinfectant for the Job 
 

The EPA rigorously validates all claims of efficacy for disinfectants and sanitizers. A one-step disinfectant has 
been verified by the EPA to be effective against named organisms in the presence of 5% blood serum solution. 
Remember to consult the product label to identify the correct product for the target bacteria or virus. Because the 
Novel Coronavirus is so new, the EPA has activated its Emerging Viral Pathogens Guidance for Antimicrobial 
Pesticides.  
 
Spartan Chemical offers the following products under this guidance: 
 
One-step Disinfectant Concentrate 
BNC-15 (EPA Reg # 6836-348-5741) has demonstrated effectiveness against viruses similar to 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) on hard, non-porous surfaces. Therefore, BNC-15 can be used against the 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus (2019-nCoV) when used in accordance with the directions for use against Enterovirus D68 and 
Norovirus (Norwalk Virus) on hard, non-porous surfaces. Refer to the CDC website 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html for additional information. 
 
Ready to Use Disinfectant 
TB-Cide Quat (EPA Reg # 1839-83-5741) has demonstrated effectiveness against viruses similar to 2019 Novel 
Coronavirus-Wuhan (also 2019-nCoV) on hard non-porous surfaces. Therefore, this product can be used against 
2019 Novel Coronavirus-Wuhan (also 2019-nCoV) when used in accordance with the directions for use against 
Human Rotavirus, Rhinovirus Type 39, Hepatitis A virus, Poliovirus Type 1, and Canine Parvovirus on hard, non-
porous surfaces. Refer to the CDC website (https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html ) for 
additional information. 
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A managed cleaning program is the most effective weapon against the spread of viruses. Facility managers need 
to ensure that HTPs (High Touch Points) are being properly cleaned and disinfected.  
 
Hand washing and sanitizing solutions are your first line of defense against the spread of pathogens. Effective 
cleaners and disinfectants break the cycle of infection on high-touch surfaces. Training and education tools 
ensure safety, professionalism, and compliance. 
 
Count on Spartan Chemical for products and services that make infection control simple. 
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